
PDHR  Scanlan  meets  ICMP
Director-General Bomberger

Principal Deputy High Representative Michael Scanlan met today
in Sarajevo with the Director-General of the International
Commission on Missing Persons (ICMP), Kathryne Bomberger, and
the Deputy Head of the ICMP Western Balkans Program, Samira
Krehić to be briefed on the important work the ICMP does in
strengthening State institutions to find and identify missing
persons – to ensure justice, truth and reparations for their
families.
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